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Circular: Summer Vacation and Environment Conservation Initiative 

 

Dear Students, 

As we approach the end of this academic year, we would like to inform you about the upco

ming summer vacations and an exciting initiative to promote environment conservation. 

1. Summer Vacation Dates: 

• Nursery to Grade VIII: The last working day before the summer vacation will 

be on April 30th. 

• Grade IX & X: The last working day before the summer vacation will be on   

May 2nd. 

2. Reopening Date: The school will reopen on June 5th. We look forward to welcomin

g you back refreshed and energized for the new academic term. 

3. Environment Conservation Initiative: 

• Activity for Nursery to Grade VIII: During the summer vacation, we encoura

ge all students to participate in a small activity related to environment conservat

ion. You are required to collect seeds of plants such as Mango, Tamarind, Tulsi, 

etc. From these seeds, please germinate two saplings—one to be kept at home a

nd nurtured, and the other to be donated to the school on the first day after the v

acation. This initiative aims to foster a sense of responsibility towards our envir

onment and promote green practices. 

• Portfolio Activities for Grade IX & X: Students of Grade IX & X will be wor

king on portfolio activities assigned by their subject teachers. These activities ar

e designed to enhance your skills and knowledge in various subjects, ensuring a 

productive and enriching vacation period. 

We are looking forward to your enthusiastic participation in the environment conservation i

nitiative. Let's join hands to make a positive impact on our planet. 

Should you have any questions or require assistance, please feel free to reach out to us. 

Wishing you all a relaxing and enjoyable summer vacation! 

 

Warm regards, 

RKLGIS 

 

 


